
 
 

 

Dear NAJIT Member: 

For years, your Association has provided a vehicle for you to share ideas, information, 

concerns, and items of common interest to NAJIT members: the NAJIT Listserv. 

Unfortunately, over time this means of communication has fallen into disuse with only 

250 members subscribed currently, and messages posted becoming few and far 

between. The Listserv is not free of cost to the Association and in keeping with its 

fiduciary duty to make the best use of NAJIT resources, the Board of Directors has 

decided to discontinue this service. 

Social media has taken a leading role in the way we all share information and 

communicate and NAJIT has Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn accounts available for 

members to use.  

We are continuously looking for ways to better serve NAJIT members and your 

feedback is always welcome. 

With best regards, 

The NAJIT Board of Directors  

 


